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CITY OF PORT COQUITLAM 
 

ROAD CLOSURE AND REMOVAL OF HIGHWAY DEDICATION BYLAW FOR  
PRINCE STREET ROAD ALLOWANCE, 2025 

 

Bylaw No. 4386 

The Council of the Corporation of the City of Port Coquitlam enacts as follows: 

 

1. CITATION 
 
This Bylaw is cited as “Road Closure and Removal of Highway Dedication Bylaw for Prince 
Street Road Allowance, 2025, No. 4386. 

 

2. ADMINISTRATION 
 
2.1 The portion of road shown in heavy outlined areas on Reference Plan EPP141598 

which was prepared on the 3rd day of October, 2024, by Mattew C. Onderwater, a 
certified British Columbia Land Surveyor, and is included in Schedule 1 of this 
Bylaw, is permanently closed to traffic. 

2.2 The dedication of ‘Highway’ is now removed from the said portion of road included 
within the heavy outlined area shown on Reference Plan EPP141598. 

  
 
 

READ A FIRST TIME this  8th day of April, 2025 

   
READ A SECOND TIME this  8th day of April, 2025 

 
READ A THIRD TIME this  8th day of April, 2025 

   
ADOPTED this day of , 2025 

 

 

   

Mayor  Corporate Officer 
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SCHEDULE 1 

 


